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As a runner and member of the Lakeshore Striders running club, I feel that a dedicated running track would 
offer a safe and consistent space for running opportunities for myself and others in our community to prioritise 
their health and well-being. 
 
Running alone in fragmented spaces feels isolating. A centralised running track would allow me to connect 
with like-minded individuals, fostering motivation and shared goals. 
Without a dedicated running track, I find it challenging to train effectively for races or improve my 
performance. A running track would provide the facility needed to progress. 
 
This is not just about me—it’s about the health and well-being of our entire area. Families, seniors, and children 
alike are missing out on a resource that could encourage active lifestyles and build stronger community ties. 
 
Investing in a running track is an investment in the people of Blessington and the surrounding area. It’s a boost 
for personal and community fitness, and a catalyst for connections that benefit everyone. Let’s come together 
to make this a reality. 
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